From: spa-reply@cms.hhs.gov <spa-reply@cms.hhs.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:45 AM

Subject: Medicaid SPA NY-22-0069 Withdrawal Confirmation

Some people who received this message don't often get email from spa-reply@cms.hhs.gov. Learn why this is important

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.

This email is to confirm Medicaid SPA NY-22-0069 was withdrawn by _ The review of
Medicaid SPA NY-22-0069 has concluded.





